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Civic Service Union Strike Notice 

The CSU 52 Union (the Civic Service Union) which represents approximately 5000 City of Edmonton 

employees and some Edmonton Public Library staff, served strike notice on Monday, March 11 at 

11am after voting down a collective agreement offer from the city providing their 72-hour notice of a 

strike starting Thursday, March 14. 

Skate AB I NT I NU is waiting to find out what impact this will have on the 2024 StarSkate & Adult 

Championships which we start set up for on Thursday afternoon and the competition runs Friday – 

Sunday at Terwillegar Recreation Centre.  We have calls and emails into the city and the Arena Booking 

Managers who are currently determining the steps that will be taken to reduce disruptions as well as 

will provide us with an update on Arena operations and any impacts the strike will have on our event. 

 We will provide additional updates as we receive more information. 

 
 
 


